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Anchor Recap

Hello
Anchor Youth Students and Families, NRG - July 2022
this newsletter is a recap of all the

KYCK - March 2022

awesome stuff that has been Term 3 @ Anchor
happening at anchor over the last
term and what we have to look

Money at Youth
forward to in term 3!

This year, Anchor went to Katoomba
during the term 1 holidays to join the
annual youth conference KYCK!
KYCK is an awesome youth
conference where youth groups from
all around the country come together
to read God’s word and enjoy
community together. We spent time
looking at the book of Phillipians
where we learnt about the joy that

comes from knowing Jesus as your

king.



Over the last school holidays we finally got to NRG 2022!! Sadly the last few years we have been
unable to run NRG because of covid lockdowns, however this year we finally got to run NRG and
the wait was well worth it! At NRG we were on a mediaeval quest to discover who the true king
is, and as we looked at stories from the bible we saw that Jesus is the powerful king of the
universe. During the week our teeangers helped the kids at NRG learn stories from the bible by
running discussion groups and helping the kids with crafts, games and other activities. Along with
this the leadership group had time in the afternoon to read the passage for the next day and hang
out as a team. NRG this year was a great success and we are already looking forward to NRG in
2023!

To celebrate NRG this year there is a leaders after party on the 23/7 from 4-6PM. If you were a
leader make sure you come along to a great afternoon with your friends from NRG.
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Term 3 at Anchor

This term at anchor we will be spending
time looking into the book of Isaiah which
is a great book for helping us understand
who God is and how God has come to
rescue his people. Please do be praying for
us this term as we look at the book of
Isaiah and pray that we would learn about

God and how to relate to him.
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Money at Youth group

Anchor youth group is a non for profit group
partnering with North Ryde Anglican Church
to reach the suburb of North Ryde with the
gospel. To do this we rely on the generous
support of our church community to free up
our staff to work at the church and to ensure
we have excellent facilities to meet at. To
support this we ask that everyone who
attends anchor makes a donation of $5 every
week both to provide food and resources for
Anchor to run and also to contribute to the
wider church mission. You can pay for the
entire term online at bit.ly/nrac-anchor which
is also got a great discount of $4 a week.
Alternatively donations can be made in cash
on arrival at anchor.


https://bit.ly/nrac-anchor

